
 

 

 
 
 

15 June 2020 

 

Dear Year 6 Student, 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you to Jarrow School in 

September.  

We are sure that you will feel incredibly excited, and maybe also a little 

nervous, about moving schools.  However, new adventures, new friends 

and new experiences await your arrival. We promise that before long, 

you will feel very confident and enjoy the new learning challenges 

offered every day. We expect you to work just as hard as you did in your 

primary school in order to go on to great things in the future!  

We would love to hear from you and hope you will either email us or 

write a letter to tell us more about you and the things that you enjoy 

doing. The school address is given above however if you prefer to use 

email, please use the following email address: info@jarrowschool.com 

We hope you enjoy your last few weeks in year 6 and that you have a 
wonderful summer even though things may be a little different to 
normal at the moment.  We look forward to offering you a warm 
welcome in September for what we are sure will be a great year! 

With our very best wishes, 

   

Miss J. Gillies  Miss C. Coutts 
Head Teacher  Head of Year 7 

 
 


